
Good Morning Jaguar Family,  

I hope everyone is rested and ready to start a new day! Today is Thoughtful Thursday!   

Here are your daily announcements:   

 The Georgia River of Words Poetry and Art contest is deadline is February 1.  Please contact 

Ms. Russell, Mrs. Arrington, or Mrs. Shaw if you have any questions.    

 LAST CHANCE TO AUDITION for fame will be ON SATURDAY FEBRUARY 2ND 

FROM 9 AM - 12 NOON.  GO TO THE NMHS WEBSITE AND CLICK FAME TO 

APPLY AND AUDITION INFORMATION.   

 The deadline to register for the upcoming AP Exams is March 1st.  Registration forms can be 

found outside Mrs. Lester's Office in A2100. 

 The NMHS marching band will be holding dance line auditions March 18 through March 19.  

 Attention all 9th grade males. Morehouse College is now accepting applications for the 

SMASH Stem Academy. This is a free 3-year college prep program that empowers students 

to thrive in STEM and Tech careers. Go to smash.org to apply. The deadline is March 1st.   

 All 10th, 11th, or 12th grade students interested in the veterinary profession may apply to the 

University of Georgia's Vet Camp online at vet.uga.edu. The deadline is January 25th.   

 The LEAD program is now accepting applications for their Summer Business Institutes, for 

students interested in business studies. Go to www.leadprogram.org to apply. The deadline is 

Feb. 15th.  

 Art Club will meet Thursday in c2202 until 5:00. 

 The Games 4 Change Coding class will be meeting this Thursday as usual in Mr. 

Stephenson's class upstairs C-bldg. We've been missing you guys, so show up so we can 

show out and win the gaming contest at the end of the year!! 

 Congratulations to Kyla Cade and Nadia Meriweather for receiving honorable mention at the 

district science fair last week. Good job ladies!! 

Sports Announcements  

 Today, Thursday, January 24 Swim Meet at Boundary Waters starting at 5:30 pm 

 Friday, January 25 Basketball vs Wheeler at 6:00 pm. This is Senior Night so please 

come out and support our seniors! 

 


